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I am in favor of a complete and immediate ban. PFAS chemicals have been known for years to be
problematic. Manufacturers have ignored this at their own peril as well as ours. There are
alternatives available and even if not, it's far better to remove these PFAS chemicals from our
environment than leave them in. I just don't believe manufacturers who claim otherwise as they
always chose the least expensive formulations and are loathe to change formulations with an always
specious claim of cost. At the very least, *require* labeling that states if PFAS chemicals are in the
item. Be it *any* item. Then people can chose. If this ban is accompanied with an education
campaign, those items with PFAS's will be shunned.


